
 
 

  

The Edge 
Community Newsletter 

Vol.9 Issue 8, March 2012   

 

 
 

 
The Flashbacks at the Whatshan Retreat, February 24th 

Left to right- Mark, Ed, Frank, Chris, and Glen! 

 

The Whatshan Retreat Jam and Potluck, with The 

Flashbacks with guest artists Chris Borden on drums and 

Carmen on vocals, went without a hitch! Chris Bampton 

also showed his musical prowess by playing some classic 

blues. 

 

Weather that morning was rather foreboding, as it continued 

snowing from the night before, which had people worried 

about the conditions of the road. Fortunately the snow let up 

at a midpoint in the day, and the road was plowed by the 

great guys of YRB, merci beaucoup! 

 

The food was nothing if not fantastic all around, and the 

Flashbacks played a great set full of classic Beatles songs, 

and many others, all of which were greatly received! 

 

 
 

We would also like to take this opportunity to wish Pauline 

Jeaurond a very happy 89
th
 birthday! 

Best wishes, may there be many more to come! 

 
 

We will be hosting a Spring Art Show, showcasing the 

artists of the valley, on March 21
st
, here at The Edge! 

 

 

 
 

 
Mathias draws the name, while Eric holds the jar! 

 
The Edge held two draws, each for a pre-owned computer 

system, complete with printer, in the beginning of February. 

 

Everyone who entered The Edge while the contest remained 

open was encouraged to put their name and phone number 

into the jar to be entered for a chance to win either of the 

computer systems! 

 

The lucky winners, to whom these computers were sent, 

were Frankie Brindamour, and Lucien Michaud. 

Congratulations!!! 

 

 

 
 

We are currently performing minor remodeling and 

maintenance on our facility. The projected time for 

completion is before this year’s annual Spring Art Show. 

Thanks for bearing with us! 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

 

 


